

Raccoon Club



Sheesh! He dishes out orders while I do all the shoveling!



Founding Members
Ed Norton & Ralph Kramden

Norton! Find out who is praying for snow and have them stop.

THE ROYAL ORDER OF THE RACCOONS

Tuesday, March 25, 2014

5:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Nickels Gaming Parlour

2100 N. Last Chance Gulch Helena, MT 59601 406-443-5554

Are you receiving our Text Messages where we tell you about Discounts, Coupons, and Unannounced Drink and Gaming SPECIALS?

TEXT "NICKELS" to 57711 to keep up-to-date

THE ROYAL ORDER OF THE RACCOONS



Messages from The Grand Poo-Pah

As we sip the new beverages courtesy of Brittni of Young's Marketing it brings back a memory of last Saturday when many raccoons and customers boarded a bus at 12 noon and went on a tour. Our first stop was Winston Bar, then an hour in Townsend, then a 45 minute trip on the east side of Canyon Ferry Lake, then a stop at O'Malley's, then on to the Glass Slipper to partake in their Hawaiian lu-ow celebration. In good "spirits" your Grand Poo-Pah danced the afternoon away, a rare event. Everyone on the bus reports they had a great time. Thanks to member Renee Lamping for arranging this fun event. We ended here at Nickels, our home for the Royal Order of Raccoons.

Tonight right after the meeting several members will head to the Gateway Center for a tribute band presentation featuring EAGLES music. Some tickets might be available. These performances are part of a series of shows booked by Jov and Gary who can be reached at:

joyofmusic66@q.com

DRINK UP

Brittni is back offering samples of some new products. 1800 coconut Tequila, Southern Comfort with cherry flavoring, and Dewars honey flavored scotch. Brittini is one of the clubs newest members. Thanks to her our club members are tasting the newest in libations.

WHAT A DAY IT WAS

(March 22, 2014, Helena, MT) by Anonymous Tourist

There I was gazing at the scenery on an excursion of a lifetime. The deafening din of the drunken revelers did not block my view. I saw farms and ranches and cattle and furry bison-like creatures and deer and... Well, I didn't see the elk but someone with slurred speech said he did. I'll bet he saw a wolverine too but was unable to recollect what it was called.

We stopped at Winston to drink. We stopped in Townsend to drink and eat. We swung around Canyon Ferry to O'Malleys to drink and then we hula-ed our way into Glass Slipper where we drank and danced and sang karaoke. Wendy demonstrated how Stevie Nicks should sing, while Rick showed us how to be our nature, i.e. "Born To Be Wild". Everybody received a prize on the bus, too. Thanks Renee and Rick and Bob — and our sober bus driver Mr. Allan!!!

NEWS & VIEWS

LADY CARD SHARK CLASSES

Last Saturday's inaugural Ladies Poker classes were a huge success.

In the words of our co-founder, Ralph Kramden, "And away we go", — again!

Ladies who wish to learn how to play 7 card Texas Hold-em are invited to sign up at the bar for the event on Saturday April 26 at 7 o'clock. For \$10 — which goes to the dealers — you will be taught the game by professionals.

Susie Rebeck, Grand Raccoonette, says the first 20 ladies interested and paying the fee will enjoy the Saturday afternoonevening event. For more information contact Susie or just sign up on the list behind the bar.

SAVE THE DATE

The Royal Order of the Raccoons Annual Banquet Thursday, May 22, 2014 Moose Lodge

CHANGING OF THE GUARD



Due to extensive commitments, our beloved Brother Pete Brazier has decided to withdraw from his active role as the Gentlemen's Lounge director. Pete

retains the life title, Emeritus.

Please welcome and give a big Oooga Oooga to our newly elected (by special ad hoc search committee) Gentlemen's' Lounge Director, Jim "OH BOY" Sanders.

THOUGHTS

When we were young most of us had an imaginary friend. As we got older we have over 800 of them.

50-50 WINNERS

Ok, here's the deal. Lynette joined at the last meeting and then...
Well, I'm not saying she is two-faced but she presented herself twice to collect each 50-50 pot. I guess that makes her Ms. 100%!



THANKS TO OUR BARTENDERS RON & TERI

NEXT MEETING Tuesday, April 8, 2014





THE ROYAL ORDER OF THE RACCOONS Nickels Chapter

OFFICERS OF THE ROYAL ORDER
(Effective March 25, 2014)

Grand Poo-Pah

Brother Bob Gilbert

Grand Raccoonette

Susie Rebeck

Meeting Co-Ordinator

Ma Ma Coon — Susie Proul

Assistant Raccoon Director

Nick Thomas

Libation Director

Brother Al Stenhjem

Gentlemen's Lounge Director

Jim "OH BOY" Sanders

Brother Pete Brazier (Emeritus)

Iceman of the Pissoir

Richie Proul

Quality Control

Уои

Newsletter

Nickels Gaming Parlour

"Where Fun Is Still Legal" 2100 N. Last Chance Gulch Helena, MT 406-443-5554 Proud Sponsor of

Oooga, Oooga, Oooga. Chug, Chug, Chug. Go Raccoons.